
 

VILLAGE OF SUGAR GROVE 
BOARD REPORT 

TO: VILLAGE PRESIDENT & BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

FROM: SCOTT KOEPPEL, VILLAGE ADMINISTRATOR 

SUBJECT: PUBLIC HEARING – THE GROVE ANNEXATION AGREEMENT 

AGENDA: AUGUST 20, 2024 

DATE: AUGUST 14, 2024 

 

ISSUE 

Annexation Public Hearing for the Grove. 
 
DISCUSSION 

For every annexation agreement, there must also be a notice of public hearing held before the 
corporate authorities. Notice for the public hearing was sent in accordance with state statutes. 
The proposed Annexation Agreement was posted on the Village’s website and has been available 
for viewing at Village Hall since July 15, 2024. The hearing is being held at Waubonsee Community 
College because of the larger than normal public interest in the Grove Project.  
 
COST 

Not applicable. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 

Conduct the Public Hearing regarding the Annexation Agreement. 
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